Monday, April 25, 2011

Parliament of Australia

Re: Family Law Legislation Amendment

As the grandparent of children who will be directly affected by the consequences of
rollback of policies introduced by a previous government | feel it is my right to object to
any action that is detrimental to their wellbeing.

I have read, and, agree with the Statement of Claim submitted to you by the Men’s Rights
Agency in respect of this matter.

To further support my objection to the proposed changes | advise that

Based on my personal involvement in these circumstances | believe rollback of any
amendments to Family Law need to be thoroughly investigated and statistics openly
evaluated prior to changes being made.

Sincerely

Very Concerned Grandparent

(Name withheld)





